
If your class is enjoying a book during the national Children’s Book Festival
month of October, we’d love to know.Send a photo of the cover of the book

to childrenslibrary@dublincity.ie along with some comments from your
class about why they liked it, the name of the school, class, teacher and the

name of the library that you borrowed it from. 

ARE YOUR PUPILS ENJOYING A BOOK THAT YOU BORROWED FROM
ANY OF THE DUBLIN CITY L IBRARIES?

We’ll post them on the Dublin City Libraries Facebook
pages. All entries from teachers will be entered into a

draw for a set of books for the class.Closing date
October 31st.For primary schools only.
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